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CALENDAR DATES   

SEPTEMBER  

9th - School grounds tidy up, adult 
volunteers, 9.30am - 12.30pm 

11th - Y6 Parent/Carer Information 
Evening 6pm 

12th - Y5 Parent/Carer 
Information Evening 6pm 

13th - Individual school 
photographs 

13th - Y3 Parent/Carers 
Information Evening 6pm 

14th - Y4 Parent/Carer 
Information Evening 6pm 

14th - Swimming lessons for Y4. 

15th - IR Parent/Carer Information 
meeting 2.15pm 

16th - Cross Country, Bolehills Park, 
9.30am - 11.15am 

21st - Y5 Jorvik visit 

22nd - SEND Parent/Carer coffee 
morning 

30th - Cross Country, Concord Park, 
9.30am - 11.15am 

PE KIT 

Please could we remind you that all children are required to wear a 
full PE kit for their PE lessons. The PE kit consists of: 

 NGJS T-shirt 

 Black shorts or black joggers  

 Black leotard if preferred 

 Trainers for indoor and outdoor lessons 

PE T-shirts can be bought from the school office at a cost of £5.00.  
There are sizes: 7-8 years, 9-11 years, 12-13 years and small adult. 

Children in receipt of Pupil Premium are not required to pay for a PE 
shirt. 

Children should always have their PE kit in school.  Long hair must be 
tied back and any jewellery/watches (including Fitbits) removed. 

       WELCOME BACK 

We hope that all our families had an 
enjoyable summer holiday and that 
you managed to find some time to 
relax in between the fun and 
adventures! 

We are delighted to have welcomed 
all our pupils back to school this 
week.  A special welcome goes out to 
all the new staff and children who 

have joined the Nether Green Junior School community. 

 CLASS PE DAYS 

 

 

 
 

ORCHESTRA AND CHOIR 

Choir and orchestra will begin next 
week.  Choir will be held on 
Mondays, at 12.30 pm in the hall—
all children are welcome.  

Orchestra will take place on 
Tuesdays at 12.30pm in the hall. 

Y4s will start swimming lessons on Thursday 14th September. 
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‘NO NUT’ POLICY 
 

An important  
reminder to all parents and carers! 

 
Nether Green Junior School has a ‘NO NUT’ Policy.  

 
We have several children in school who have severe nut allergies. If these children come in to contact with 
nuts (or, in some cases, sesame seeds) they will have an allergic reaction and, in some cases, become very 
unwell.  
 
Please DO NOT send your child/children to school with packed lunches or snacks that contain nuts. Cereal 
bars, in particular, can have nuts hidden in them which could pose a serious danger to some of our children. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 

Y5 JORVIK TRIP 

This is a polite reminder that payment for the Y5 Jorvik trip is due this Friday.  

The cost of the trip is £22.10 and payment should  be made via Parentpay.   

Thank you to all parents and carers who have already paid.  

        CROSS COUNTRY 

Some children will be 
coming home with a 
letter regarding the new 
cross country 
programme. If your child 
would like to take part in 
some or all of the races, 
please return the 
consent form attached 
to the letter. 

SCHOOL MEAL PRICE RISE 
 

A reminder that the price of school meals 
has increased to £2.30 per meal.  
 

May we politely ask that parents/carers take 
this price increase in to account when adding 
money on to ParentPay accounts.  
 

Thank you. 
 
 
 
 



 

The clubs highlighted in red are run by teaching staff free of charge.  

These clubs are promoted during assembly and the children will either sign-up with their class teacher or 

take a letter home for parent/carer consent. 

 

All other clubs are run by external providers for which there is a charge. 

For more information about your child joining one of the extra-curricular clubs run by an external 

provider, please find contact details below: 

 

Badminton Club (AJW Coaching)    enquiries@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 

Football (SoccerEds)       https://www.theevoway.co.uk/soccereds 

Forest School (FitKids)      fitkidssheffield@gmail.com 

French Club (Le Club Français)    vessex.lcf@gmail.com 

Girls’ Football (Billy Sharp Football Academy)          https://www.billysharpfootballacademy.com/ 

Gymnastics (Sheffield Gymnastics Club)           sheffgym@hotmail.co.uk 

Karate (Elite Karate)              steve@elite-karate.co.uk 

Tennis (AJW Coaching)              enquiries@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
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